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Friday 1st December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you of the forthcoming departure of our outdoor learning teacher, Mr Gary 
Blumsum. Mr Blumsum has decided to take on a full-time position at Nexus School, and from January, 
he will no longer be part of the Wouldham teaching team. 

While we are sad to lose Mr Blumsum, we are pleased that he will still be present on site, ensuring 
that the children continue to benefit from his expertise. Although Mr Blumsum’s role within our 
school will be changing, the impact of his teachings will continue to be felt. The teachers will continue 
to use the skills and knowledge imparted by Mr Blumsum to deliver outdoor learning where it links to 
the new curriculum. I would also like to reassure you that our EYFS and Key Stage 1 forest school and 
swimming sessions will not be affected by his departure. 

We extend our wholehearted wishes to Mr Blumsum for a successful journey at Nexus School. We are 
very grateful for his valuable contributions to our school and the positive impact he has had on our 
pupils. His dedication and passion for outdoor learning has enriched the educational experience of 
our students, and for this, we are truly thankful. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Wyatt-Hughes 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


